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Dear literacy worker,

In April of 2008, when some
literacy practitioners were together
to talk about the research in
practice we’ve done, we got talking
about having conversations with
other practitioners, tutors,
administrators and maybe even
funders about our work. We tried
to think of ways to introduce some
of our interesting conclusions,
some happenings that have left us
pondering, and some possible ways
we could use the research. 
We came up with a few tools.

These postcards are meant as
starters. We hope they will help you
to have conversations with folks
around you about some of the
gems, themes or “Aha!” moments
that have come out of our
research. We hope your
conversations are fruitful. We hope
they help you improve your
practice, or cause you to celebrate
the work you are already doing! 
We also hope you find our tools fun
and easy to use. They will cause
conversations that could take 15
minutes or last for a few days…

Best,
Marina, Dee, Betsy, Kate, 
Paula, Leonne

Warning: If you play with our kit,
you may find you want to do a
research project yourself.
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